
 
MEMORANDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  August 6, 2009 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Meeting scheduled for August 11, 2009 has been cancelled 
 
 
 Request by Assistant Chief Robert Wall to move discussion of the conditions 

placed on Tjolo’s Corp, d/b/a Show Me’s Restaurant, located at 517 N. Main St., 
currently holding an RAS liquor license which allows the sale of all types of 
alcohol by the glass for consumption on the premises seven (7) days a week and 
Fat Jack’s Inc., d/b/a Fat Jack’s, located at 507-511 N. Main St., currently holding 
a TAS liquor license which allows the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for 
consumption on the premises seven (7) days a week to September 8, 2009. 

 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 
TC/rg 


